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Wind Cave does not expect any impact to our resources from this project, and therefore will
not be submitting any comments.

From: Schuyler, Wendy - FS, SD 
Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 7:03 PM
To: Schuyler, Wendy - FS, SD 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Newark Exploration Drilling Project - Request for Comments

 This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on links,
opening attachments, or responding.  

Greetings,

The Hell Canyon Ranger District is seeking input on a proposed exploratory drilling
project in Custer County, South Dakota. Please see the attached scoping package,
which includes the scoping letter and two maps.  

The Hell Canyon Ranger District would like to invite you to a public meeting:

Where:  Custer High School, Commons Area

When: 

1645 Wildcat Ln, Custer, SD 57730

 February 16, 2023 (Thursday), 5:00pm-7:00pm



For your convenience a copy of this scoping letter and the attached maps, the
accepted Plan of Operations, and other supporting documents can be found on the
project website: https://www.fs.usda.gov/project/?project=63527 .

If you would prefer a hard copy please let me know and I will be sure to get one in the
mail as soon as possible.

Thank you,
Wendy Schuyler

Wendy Schuyler 
District NEPA Planner
Planning, Wildlife, Hydrology Staff Officer

Forest Service
Black Hills National Forest
Hell Canyon Ranger District

p: 605-673-9361
f: 605-673-9208
wendy.schuyler@usda.gov

1019 North 5th St. 
Custer, SD 57730
www.fs.usda.gov/blackhills 

Caring for the land and serving people

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended
recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information
it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe
you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete the email immediately.


